
We are Champions for Christ! 
February 6, 2025 
 
Dear Charger Family, 
  
Today was a surprise icy day off! The Youth Board Reverse Raffle is this Saturday, February 8 and 
they need volunteers. Use this link to sign up! ​
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4CAAA92FA2FBCE9-54289837-blessed?useFullSite=tru
e#/ 
Third Quarter Midterms go home tomorrow. Please look for those in students folders. There will 
also be a box marked if the teacher needs a parent conference on February 14. This is an eligibility 
check so any student with two failing grades will be ineligible. 
   
It is hard to believe, but we are already planning for next school year. The calendar for the 
2025-2026 school year is almost complete. We hope to post that calendar in the next week or so. 
Teachers are also completing letters of intent for next year. Like all schools, some teachers want to 
move on to other grade levels, teaching positions, retirement, etc.  Mrs. Sido will be taking a 
Religion teacher position within our school next year, so we have posted the Kindergarten teacher 
position already. We are excited about the growth of our school! 
 
All registration materials, including the $100 are due by Friday, February, 21.  Sunday, March 2 is 
Open House and new families will be given open seats.  If your packet is missing something it will 
come back to you with a note on what is still needed. If it is complete you will receive a receipt of 
acceptance and payment.  
***If you need some help with your forms or just want to turn them in, we are having a 
Registration Help Night from 3:00-8:00 on Thursday, February 13. Please come to the main office 
and enter through the main office school doors.  
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

●​ Thursday, February 13- Valentine’s Day celebrations after lunch 
●​ Thursday, February 13- Registration Help and Payment Night- 3:00-8:00 p.m. 
●​ Friday, February 14- NO SCHOOL- Parent/Teacher Conferences 
●​ Monday, February 17- NO SCHOOL- Presidents’ Day 
●​ Friday, February 21- REGISTRATION DUE WITH PAYMENT 

 
Have a wonderful weekend!                                                                      
​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
In Christ, ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                               ​
Principal  ​ ​ ​ ​  

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/ 
“All things are possible if you just believe.” Mark 9:23 
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